

MOVEMENT CONTROL ORDER (MCO) UPDATES

Friday, 22nd January 2021

Dear Students,

Following yesterday's announcement by the Senior Minister for Security, the Movement Control Order (MCO) in Kuala Lumpur & Selangor has been extended to Thursday, 4th February 2021.

APU will continue to be closed for physical teaching & learning activities, and our staff members & lecturers will continue to perform their lectures & duties from home as per the MCO SOPs. Essential services such as visa services, administrative services, accommodation services and bursary services will continue to operate by appointment. Entry to the campus will continue to be restricted and students are required to make an appointment here 24 hours prior to their visit: http://www.apu.edu.my/explore-apu/contact-us.

We wish to remind all students to Stay at Home at all times, and restrict movements for essential purposes only, such as groceries, medical assistance etc. **Do not participate in any social gatherings / travel in a group**. Roadblocks and strict enforcements will be implemented in line with the MCO; non-compliance may lead to detention or/and a fine of RM1,000.

If you have any further queries, please contact us at covid-response@staffemail.apu.edu.my.

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy.

APU/APIIT Group Communications

Last Updated: 22nd January 2021